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Notice of Construction for Green Township 
Pump Station removal from end of Castlebrook Court 

CINCINNATI – Starting the week of January 6, the Metropolitan Sewer District of Greater 
Cincinnati (MSD) will begin removal of the Stratford Lake Pump Station at the end of Castlebrook 
Court in Green Township. The work is expected to be completed by spring 2025, pending weather 
and field conditions. 
 
MSD is removing the obsolete pump station as it is no longer needed due to new gravity sewers 
installed in the area. The existing force main will be properly abandoned in place; the tops of all 
three manholes along the force main will be removed and filled in. 
 
Please see the attached project map. 

MSD’s contractor, Rack & Ballauer Excavating Company, Inc., will generally work 7:00 a.m. – 
5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. 
 
For additional information about the MSD project, please contact MSD Customer Service at  
(513) 244-1300 (option 5) or MSD.Communications@cincinnati-oh.gov and reference Project ID# 
10222015. 
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